
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT  

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/ 

regularly for school and class updates.  

It has been another busy week in school where children have had the chance to shine and 

show their teachers how much they have learned and remembered so far this year.  Well 

done to all the pupils that took part in the Harmony Trust Roadshow at Oldham Leisure 

Centre. Mr Rahman was very proud of you all for taking part in the different activities on 

offer, with other children from across the Harmony Trust.

On Tuesday 5th December we are holding our Parent Forum meeting at 2:30pm in the 

school hall where you can come and meet with myself, Mrs Coleman and Mr Hughes. We 

would love to see as many of you as possible come and join us.

Mrs Nash’s News

Our attendance target is 96%

Our whole school attendance 

total to date is 95%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE &

PUNCTUALITY
EVERY DAY COUNTS

Attendance Digital Stars

Word of the Week
During assembly this week we talked 

about respect and being respectful to 

everyone.

Reminders...
Please take care when dropping off or picking 

up your children at the start and the end of 

the day and when crossing the roads. We 

would like everyone to arrive and leave school 

safely.

We have noticed a few children are bringing 

sweets as part of their packed lunch which is 

causing some children to become upset. 

Please make sure that they have a healthy 

packed lunch.

If you would like to see what your child has 

been learning in class, please check our class 

pages on the website and select your child’s 

year group:

Class pages



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

This week in Reception we 

have been reading the story 

‘Peace at Last’ we have been 

writing about what Mr Bear 

heard. In Maths we have been 

showing Mrs Heywood how 

clever we are with our 

numbers.

This week in Year 1 we 
have been writing the 

instructions for how to 
make bread. In Maths we 

have been learning the 

name of 2D shapes and 
their properties. We played 

shape bingo to help us 
learn them.

This week, Year 6 have been 

learning about the 'Battle of Britain' 

in History. The knowledge we 

gained will help us write a diary 

entry about a night in the shelters 

next week. We enjoyed producing 

freeze frames at the start of the 

week in English to help too!

.

This week in Nursery we have 

been reading the story 

'Oliver's Fruit Salad' and have 

been learning all about healthy 

and unhealthy food. We have 

been sorting the food into the 

groups 'Healthy' and 

'Unhealthy'.

In year 4 this week we have 

been hot seating Baba Yaga to 

help us retell the story from 

Baba Yaga’s perspective using 

1st person. In maths we have 

been multiplying and dividing 

by 10/100. Please ask us how 

we do this at home.

This week in Year 5 we have 

been exploring the book 

‘Quest’. It is an unusual 
book because it has no 

words! Year 5 have been 

imagining what the 

characters say. We have also 

had great fun exploring 
angles using protractors.

This week we have been 

writing sentences about The 

First Moon Landing. We acted 

out scenes to help us to 

remember the events. In 

maths, we have been learning 

about length. We have been 

measuring objects.

This week, Year 3 have 
been visited by someone 

from the Stone Age! We 
learnt all about her time, 

made flint arrows, drew 

cave paintings, investigated 
bones and hunted animals 

with bows and arrows!



Stars of the Week  

Reception Ruby- Bel for super writing in English.

Year 1 Sapphire – Alicia for super work in phonics

myON Champion- Victoria for reading for 2 hours and 40 minutes

Year 1/2 Pearl – Ibrahim for making great progress with his reading.

myON Champion- Praise for reading for the most minutes in Pearl class!

Year 2 Topaz –Masheait for excellent enquiry skills when investigating the past!

myON Champion- Noah  for reading for 39 minutes at home

Year 3 Coral – Isaac for working so hard on his home learning!

myON Champion- Jamaymah for reading for 21 minutes

Year 3 Garnet – Nuraz for his super effort in ALL his learning.

myON Champion- Aliysha for determined effort.

Year 4 Amethyst – Zehra for her positivity and being a fantastic friend

myON Champion- Sylvia for excellent reading

Year 4 Citrine – Martin for always using his manners

myON Champion- Sofia for great reading

Year 5 Jet – Divine and Wisdom for helping others in music.

myON Champion- Divine for reading 1hr and 54 minutes.

Year 5 Zircon – Rosie for fantastic effort with her spellings.

myON Champion- Delcio for great reading

Year 6 Onyx – Tahira for an excellent attitude in class this week.

myON Champion- Shamima for great reading

Year 6 Aquamarine – Maryam for showing resilience in class!

myON Champion- Nuriyah for great reading


